In This Issue

Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · Summer Blood Drive Scheduled
- · Notice to Campus Work Study (CWS) Employers for 2013-14
- · TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus
- · Faculty/Staff Meal Plans
- · Join AU 'family' for a Rochester-Area Event
- West Pine Street to be closed for paving
- AU and ASC are Getting Fit!
- · 'Little Shop of Horrors'
- · Family Program: Moreland the Magician as Klondike Dave

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
9:00 Tai Chi Master is Back in Alfred!	9:00 Tai Chi Master is Back in Alfred!	9:00 Tai Chi Master is Back in Alfred!
7:00 Wingate Memorial Carillon Recital	· Art Day Camp	12:00 Summer Location for AU/ASC Weight
· Art Day Camp	· English Equestrian Camp - Residential	Watchers Meetings 3:45 Zumba@ Fitness Class
· English Equestrian Camp - Residential	· Football Camp II	· Art Day Camp
· Football Camp II		· English Equestrian Camp - Residential
		· Football Camp II

Summer Blood Drive Scheduled

Community Blood Bank and the Human Resources Department are holding a Blood Drive in the Knight Club on Thursday, July 18 from 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. and need donors.

Community Blood Bank serves our local area and all donations received are provided, free of charge, to local hospitals like Jones Memorial, Wellsville. Your help with this worthwhile project is greatly appreciated.

If you can donate and would like to schedule an appointment please contact Mark Guinan, Director of Human Resources at xt. 2909

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Notice to Campus Work Study (CWS) Employers for 2013-14

If you are planning on hiring CWS students for the 2013-14 academic year, you will need to complete a Federal College Work-Study Position Request/Job Description. Click on the link below to access the form and instructions. The completed forms are due at the Financial Aid Office by Aug. 1 to be included when the Job Board goes active on Saturday, Aug. 24, 2013.

Contact Elena Wallace (x2159) at the Financial Aid Office if you have any questions regarding this request.

Attachment: Position Request/Job Description Form Attachment: Job_Description_Instructions.doc

Submitted by: Elena Wallace

back to top Send Email Reminder

TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus

You're invited! Jason Sciotti, Individual TIAA-CREF Consultant, will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on Thursday, July 25, in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall.

Let him help you make financial decisions that are right for you. To schedule an appointment with Jason, Non-Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.877.209.3144 and Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line for assistance.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Faculty/Staff Meal Plans

Dining Services is once again offering meal plans for Faculty and Staff to use on campus!

Block Meals - All-you-care-to-eat meals in Ade Dining Hall. Meals are good for breakfast, lunch, or dinner during regular serving hours and are valid until May 5, 2014.

Block of 10 Meals - \$60 Block of 20 Meals - \$100

You can begin using your Faculty/Staff Meal Plan when Ade Dining Hall opens for summer camps on Monday, June 24 - the schedule for each week varies and will be posted at the front door. Those without a Faculty/Staff plan are welcome to purchase individual meals at the regular rate.

You can purchase a meal plan at Cyber Fresh Cafe from now until Friday, June 21 from 8:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. We accept cash, checks, and credit cards. After June 21, plans can be purchased at Ade Dining Hall through Friday, Aug. 2, 2013.

Submitted by: Michelle Miller

back to top Send Email Reminder

Join AU 'family' for a Rochester-Area Event

Please join Rochester-area alumni, parents, and friends for an Alfred University gathering at Pomodoro

Grill and Wine Bar.

Wednesday, Aug. 7, 6-9 P.M. 3400 Monroe Avenue, Rochester, NY 14618

Will you be enjoying the PGA festivities? When golf is over for the day, the fun for Alfred University is just beginning at Pomodoro Grill and Wine Bar, conveniently located a short distance from the golf course.

Alfred trustee, Greg Connors '92 and his wife Jeni Wetzel Connors '94 invite you to enjoy a casual evening mingling, reminiscing, and networking with local Alfred alumni, parents and friends. Hors d'oeuvres and beverages will be served and those in attendance will have a chance to win Alfred University prizes.

The cost for the event is \$10.

Please register by Wednesday, July 31 by going online at **www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg...** or by contacting the Office of Alumni Relations at **alumni@alfred.edu**.

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

West Pine Street to be closed for paving

West Pine Street, the primary access road to the Alfred State College campus, will be closed to all traffic on July 22 to allow a contractor to mill the existing pavement off and to prepare the roadway for resurfacing. It will be closed again at a later date -- as yet undetermined -- to allow for paving. On July 22 and again when the new surface is actually laid, drivers who use the street must use an alternate route. The parking lot behind the Fasano House Welcome Center will be closed July 22 and again for the paving.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU and ASC are Getting Fit!

Lose weight and feel great in the community of friends from Alfred University and Alfred State!

Whether you are a current member of Weight Watchers or have not yet joined, join us at our summer At Work meetings each Thursday at noon at our summer location in the lounge area of Hinkle Library on the Alfred State College campus.

At Work meetings are always fun, friendly, informative and fit into your work day's lunch hour. What could be easier? Join your fellow faculty, staff, and students in working toward that healthier lifestyle today!

Losing weight feels great, and is even more enjoyable when in the company of friends.

For further information, please contact Beth Turner by email at **turnerea@alfredstate.edu** or by phone at 607-587-4080.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Little Shop of Horrors'

Details: You'll laugh, you'll cry, you may even quiver with fear! Hornell Community Theatre presents "Little Shop of Horrors"

It's the classic musical comedy about a boy, a girl, and a Strange and Interesting plant! Come enjoy this fabulous production under the direction of Jeremy Speed Schwartz.

Performances are July 19-20 at 7:30 p.m., and July 21 at 2 p.m.

Tickets are \$10 and are available at Wegmans and Decorators Choice in Hornell and Cy's Shurfine Savemart in Canisteo and Arkport, and at the door.

This show features book and lyrics by Howard Ashman and music by Alan Menken and you be humming the tunes on the way out!

"Little Shop of Horrors" is presented through special arrangement with Music Theatre International (MTI). All authorized performance materials are also supplied by MTI. 421 W 54th St, NY, NY 10019. Phone:212-541-4684. www.MTIshows.com

Audrey II designed by Martin P Robinson, New York City, Constructed by Character Translations, Inc for Music Theatre International.

Link: Hornell Community Theatre

Attachment: Little Shop of Horrors poster

Submitted by: Elena Wallace

back to top Send Email Reminder

Family Program: Moreland the Magician as Klondike Dave

Tuesday, July 16 at 7 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

Moreland the Magician returns to our library with a new show and character to coordinate with the Summer Reading Program, Dig Into Reading.

"Klondike Dave" is a gold prospector from the Old West who's sure there is treasure buried at the Howe Library - and he's determined to dig it up! Help him find it during his program packed with magic, comedy, mystery, puppetry, and audience participation. Highlight of the evening is a musical melodrama starring volunteers from the audience!

Check out his other activities at **www.davidmoreland.com**. This library-sponsored program is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews